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4 Proposal / Interior design brief

Minor amendments in the Interior Refurbishment of the following 
areas of the White House Hotel Ground Floor. 
 Zone C:  The Level Restaurant, meeting rooms and Business 
Center.

The current Listed Building Consent application is for minor 
amendments to the previous LBC App 2017/2840/L

The Interior refurbishment objective is to enlarge the area dedi-
cated to the The Level Bar and Restaurant retaining the maxi-
mum number of multipurpose meeting rooms.  The proposal is 
transforming the business center in a new meeting

The new restaurant is having 2 specialized areas: reception-
waiting area, and a restaurant, for buffet, breakfast, and a la 
carte restaurant.

Lighting

In zone C all the lighting is adapted according to the new uses 
of the space. In order to provide a better lighting concept the 
incorporation of suspended lamps combined with floor and table 
lamps help to create different environments.

Wall Finishes

Regarding wall finishes the existing panelling is  retained and 
painted in white wash, which in combination with the white 
painted walls gives a modern touch to the classic design. Where 
there are new walls a new panelling painted in white wash with 
lacquered skirting resembling the existing is proposed in order 
to give a unified impression of the whole design.

Also there are some areas with new molding laquered in “little 
greene colors of England”, as per interior design concept. 

The only exception to the above is the buffet area where dark 
marble is proposed for the buffet and the columns and Apavisa 
Gold Pulpis porcelain tiling is proposed for the back wall. 
Floor Finishes

 In Zone C for the restaurants, reception and waiting areas is 
proposed also white washed timber panel flooring. White marble 
stone is proposed for the floor of the buffet and bar areas and 
industrial floor for the supporting areas. . 

Interior New Doors

In Zone C several new doors are proposed. Those that lead to 
supporting areas resemble the existing timber doors. 

New glass panel and sliding doors are proposed for the entrance 
hall  connecting the lobby with restaurant and reception.

Furniture & Colour Palette

All the furniture is modern and with straight lines giving an el-
egant and sophisticated touches to the whole of the space and 
creating a comfortable interior space. The materials are noble 
like oak and warm generating carpets areas around the decora-
tive chimneys. 

The colour palette is neutral focus on the grey palette and the 
black colour. Also floor material such as dark marble will be used 
for table tops. The attention desk upholstered in leather along 
with the avant-garde lamps complete the look & feels that want 
to achieve.

Melia White House Hotel
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